*Amended Report
Sept 11, 2024

Sept 7, 2024

DG Kevin, FVDG Bryan, SVDG Dave, Cabinet members, Lions and guests.
This is my first report as 43East Zone Chair for 2024-2025

I have done on line courses and in class sessions to help me prepare to be a
Zone Chair this year.

I have sent out an email to the clubs in my zone outlining my visits to each of
them and they have been confirmed. My first visit will be on Sept. 10, so a
secondary report will be added to this for the Cabinet meeting. I also have
my first Zone Advisory meeting planned and it will fake place on Sat. Sept 21
at 10am in Stirling. Emails with an agenda has been sent to the clubs in my
Zone.

*T had my first official club visit on Tues Sept 10. Club has been
experiencing difficulties with receiving billing for dues from LCI. They will
need some guidance for their executives with getting on the portal.
Otherwise the club is doing well and planning more activities this fall.

I am looking forward to starting this new adventure in my Lions journey.
Respectfully,

Lion Deb Brown
Zone 43E Chair



